
www.home-starthampshire.org.uk 
Registered charity number: 1144661 

There for parents when they 
need us most... because  

childhood can't wait.  

We understand that you may have families that are 
feeling anxious at the prospect of their children 

returning to schools in September. 
 

We can help! 
 

Our trained workforce are able to support families over 
the summer holidays as they start to prepare their 
children and themselves for the transition back to 

school. 
 

This could include help re-establishing routines, 
building emotional regulation within the family and 

encouraging positive behaviour management. 
 

Contact info@hshants.org.uk for more  
information. 


